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LEGAL NOTICE TO CONSULTANTS 
 

Letters of Interest (LOI) for Qualification Based Selection (QBS) for professional services will be received 
by THE LAKE COUNTY ENGINEER, in and for Lake County, Ohio, at the office in the Lake County 
Administration Building, 105 Main Street, Suite A205, Painesville, Ohio 44077 up to the hour of 
11:00 a.m. local time on Friday, May 9, 2025, received at the Lake County Engineer’s (LCE) Office, for 
the following:  
 

LAK-Tyler Blvd Bridge Replacement Project 
Lake County Engineer’s Office, Ohio 

ODOT PID No. 122361 - LCE Project No. 2023-016 
 

The services include preparation of construction contract plans for the removal and complete replacement 
of Tyler Boulevard Bridge over Newell Creek (Bridge A, SFN 4342828) and the superstructure 
replacement of the Tyler Road Bridge over Stream (Bridge B, SFN 4342879) in the City of Mentor, Lake 
County, Ohio.  
 
Specific project Programmatic LOI requirements and the Consultant Selection procedures shall follow State 
requirements for the QBS and can be found via the internet at: 
https://www.dot.state.oh.us/Divisions/Engineering/Consultant/RFPLOILPA/Forms/LocalProjectNotifications.aspx 
 
 
Qualified firms may also access this Legal Notice to Consultants via the internet at: 
www.lakecountyohio.org/commissioners-office, click on Legal Notices to Bidders tab to link to the Legal 
Notices site, and the Ohio Newspaper Association public notices website, www.publicnoticesohio.com. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, IN AND FOR LAKE COUNTY OHIO.  
 

 
Richard J. Regovich, President 
John T. Plecnik, Commissioner 
Morris W. Beverage III, Commissioner 
Jennifer Bell, Clerk 

 
 
PUBLISH: News Herald:  
  Friday, April 11, 2025 
  Lake County Website, and 
  www.publicnoticesohio.com   
 


